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Embark on an Educational Exploration at Dragonfly Migration

GENEVA, IL — Did you know that, like Monarch butterflies, some dragonflies migrate? Join us Friday,

May 17, from 1-2 p.m. at Pingree Grove Forest Preserve to learn about these unique creatures.

We’ll cover how and why various members of the Family Odonata travel different distances as the
seasons change. We’ll also walk a popular dragonfly habitat in search of early dragonfly arrivals in our

region.

From green darners to black saddlebags, there’s a whole world of dragonfly species out there waiting to

be explored. You're sure to leave awe-inspired of these winged wonders.

This free program is for all ages. Advance registration is required. To register, please visit

www.kaneforest.com/register, call 630-444-3190 or email programs@kaneforest.com.
Pingree Grove Forest Preserve is located at 14N187 Rte. 20, Pingree Grove. To view a full roster of Forest

Preserve District of Kane County programs, visit www.kaneforest.com and find us on social media by

searching (@forestpreserve.
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